INDIANA THARBOR DBELT RAILROAD COMPANY
2721-161sT STREET. HAMMONID, IN 46323-1009¢

February 19, 2016
To all pre-qualified locomotive bidders, the Amended RFP released August 7, 2015 has been rescinded.

Please watch the IHB website for future release of RFPs.

Regards, )
Mike Nicoletti

Director of Mechanical Operations
Indiana Harbor Belt Railroad
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